
 

 

 

 

 

March 10, 2023 

 

Marty Cline 
Assistant Superintendent 
Hopkins County Schools  
 

Mr. Cline,  

Sherman Carter Barnhart has solicited Land Survey and Private Utility Location services for the Southside 

Elementary School addition project. Responses received are attached. Based upon the responses 

received, Sherman Carter Barnhart recommends The Hopkins County Board of Education enter into a 

contract with QK4 to perform Land Surveying services for the project.  

 

Respectfully yours – 

 

 
David M. Diaz, PLA 

Sherman Carter Barnhart Architects 

 

 


